POUGHKEEPSIE Mr. R, J. Cypser POUGHKEEPSIE
Dept. 749, Bldg. 965
May 1, 1958

After John Cocke's and my lecture last week you asked for us
to send you copies of the slides we presented.

Instead, I am sending you a copy of the first report on the sub-
ject which is more complete and most of the data presented in the lec-
ture.

Thank you for your interest in our work and for your hospitality
during our visit to Kingston,

H. G. Kolsky
Product Planning Representative
HGK/jev Project 7000
Enclosure





